
Webinar 4:  
Drinking Water Monitoring Update for Red Hill

June 18th, 2024 - 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM HST

Red Hill in FocuS 
W e b i n a r  S e r i e S

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency is hosting a Red Hill In Focus Webinar Series to 
present information to the public on what agencies are doing to address impacts to human health 
and the environment from Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility fuel releases. For webinar series 
information, visit www.epa.gov/red-hill/red-hill-webinar-series.

Navy Closure Task Force-Red Hill will 
present findings from their two-year Long-
Term Monitoring (LTM) program for the 
Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam water 
system and provide an overview of the new 
Extended Drinking Water Monitoring 
(EDWM) program. EPA will provide updates 
on their oversight and independent 
evaluations of the Navy’s drinking water 
system. The Navy and Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) 
will also provide updates on Red Hill public 
health activities. Drinking water 
monitoring activities are intended to 
continuously ensure the Joint Base Pearl 
Harbor-Hickam water system meets all 
State and Federal drinking water 
standards and is free of JP-5

Register HERE for 
the Virtual Event

https://skeo.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-EW-xOjQTJmo9sZtR9QW1w



